Minutes of the 6th Meeting of the Board of Directors of 

Prestonpans Salt Company Limited held in The Courts at The 

Prestoungrange Gothenburg, 227 High Street, Prestonpans on 

July 14th 2005 

Present:   Much Hon. Baron of Prestoungrange (in the Chair)

     Much Hon. Baron of Dolphinstoun*

     Lady of Prestoungrange

     Mathew Wills Yr. of Prestoungrange*

     Sylvia Burgess (Secretary) 

     Anne Taylor 




           Scott Taylor

1. Minutes of the 5th Meeting of the Directors held on March 4th 2005 at the Barons’ Courts in The Prestoungrange Gothenburg
Agreed:
      1.1

That these Minutes were a correct record.

2.

      Matters Arising



      Financial Report & Future Funding Issues 

Reported:
2.1

(Minute 05/05/3.1)  That Tony Gillingham was finalising the financial accounts for the Project Feasibility Phase and would table them by end July for the next meeting at end August.

3. Pilot Salt Production

Reported:
      3.1
           That Lady Prestoungrange and Scott Taylor had both

produced sample batches of sea salt from 3 x 4 pint pottles of the 

waters off shore at Prestonpans and the results were most

encouraging with quite distinctive crystalline forms resulting.

3.2 That the Science staffs at Preston Lodge School had

now gone on vacation and no action had taken place because the necessary equipment was not yet to hand.

Agreed:
      3.1

After extensive discussion, that Scott Taylor should

      continue to liase with Iain Stewart, as Head of Science at Preston 

      Lodge School in the coming months to seek:

· to test further samples of sea water from the Cuthill foreshore to establish that it is sufficiently clean for the purposes, this to be accomplished in consultation with the East Lothian Environmental and Food Health and Safety Officers  as appropriate;

· to establish pilot batch production at Preston Lodge School in fabricated stainless steel pans, working with senior science students, that simultaneously addressed the use of solar energy as Dr Cox already envisaged but also explored all other alternative renewable energy sources such as wind power.

3.2 That it was important for Scott Taylor immediately to 

get the samples already to hand tested by a Public Analyst who can authorise them for public sale as food; and for use at The Gothenburg in the coming months.

3.3

That Sylvia Burgess should arrange at the earliest opportunity for Gillian Hart to commence evaluative discussions with grant giving bodies so that school children can be involved throughout in all aspects, not only chemistry/ science but also business studies.

4.

      Date and Time of Next Meeting

Confirmed:
       4.1
That the team should meet as required with Sylvia 

       Burgess co-ordinating Grant Applications with Gillian 

       Hart and others as necessary.

4.2            That the directors should meet again in late August to 

review progress, with Tony Gillingham taking responsibility for the co-ordination of the project over the period until Christmas.

